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Looking for a summer job?? If so and you want to have a fun and exciting summer, then Worlds Unbound might be just the 
job for you. The Worlds Unbound program is looking to hire 7 engineering or science undergraduates who are interested in 
promoting the fields of engineering and science to children around the province. (Expenses paid for) If you are interested 
write a one page essay on why you would like to work for Worlds Unbound and the qualities you have which could benefit 
the program. Attach this essay with an application form, which may be picked up outside the science library or EUS office, 
along with your resume and return it to the Dean of engineering’s office (HC28) no later than 4 pm Friday, January 20,1995.
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Campus MinicSti
in

Rev. Monte Peters 444-6029, Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 
Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089, Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

GALA UNB/STU—Gay and Lesbian Alliance (and Bi’s) GALA starts their regular meetings this week - this week: Drop In 
(ie. No scheduled event). For time and location call the FLAG phoneline @ 457-2156. Want to get involved? Ideas/sugges­
tions? Drop off a note to the GALA mailbox at UNB Help Center - in person or Campus Mail. Confidentiality assured.

A Dinner and a Movie
Every Friday, beginning at 5:00 PM., a Spaghetti Supper and Movie Review is 
hosted by Campus Ministry. Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All wel­
come. Do join us for fellowship and some good discussion. Meet some new 
people.UNB's Centre for Musical Arts presents An Eclectic Piano concert featuring solo and duo piano works performed by 

Janet Hammock, Robert Korthaard and A. Genge, Sunday Jan. 15, 3:00 PM in UNB Memorial Hall. Admission is $5.00 for 
adults, $3 00 for students and seniors. Everybody welcome. Community of Christian Scholars Group 

Faculty and graduate students interested in developing a deeper understand­
ing of the relationship between Christian faith and academic teaching and 
learning are invited to join together in the Senior Common Room, McConnell 
Dining Hall, on Fri. Jan. 13 at 2:30 PM. For more information, call John Valk 
at 459-5962.

STU, Notice: Applicants for BSW Professional Years (111): 1995-96, Info Session, When: Hies., Jan. 24, Time: 10:00 - 
11:30 am, Where: TD Auditorium, Edmund Casey Hall, Agenda:!. Review of Application Procedures, 2. Circulation of 
application forms, 3. Question - Answer, 4. Meeting with current BSW students.

Attention all UNBIA Members: There will be a General Body Meeting on Jan. 15, at 5:00 pm. It will be held at McLaggen 
Hall, Room 14. It is very important that everyone attend as Preparation for India Night ‘95 will begin!! We need your input 
and ideas. There will also be free refreshments, so don’t miss it!!!

Writings of Christian Antiquity
Campus Ministry is hosting a study every Wednesday to examine writings of 
Christian antiquity: 1:30 PM., Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. Con­
tact John Valk (459-5962 - mornings) for more information.January... The Angel Looks Series: Paintings. Drawings. Objects 1990-1994 Nova Scotia artist, Geoff Butler, explores the 

subject of angels. The exhibition is organized and circulated by the Arts Gallery of Nova Scotia and sponsored by Northern 
Telecom. Jan. 15-March 12,1995 Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship

For an evening of discussion, song, fellowship and fun join us every Thurs­
day evening at 7:30 PM, Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All are wel­
come. Come with a friend.

Walking Tour—Geoff Butler will conduct a walking tour on Sun., Jan. 15 at 2:00 pm. Open weekdays 9:00 - 4:30, Sun. & 
holidays 2:00 - 4:00. Located at Memorial Hall on Bailey Drive, 453-4623. Admission is free, everyone welcome.

Notice of Annual General Meeting Fredericton Recreation Council for the Disabled—Hies., Jan. 24, 7:30pm, Holy 
Cross House, Room 5, STU (Located off Montgomery St. use back door to building), Special Guest Dinah Stocker 
Speaker: President, Capital Region, Association For Disabled Skiing. Light refreshments will be served and all are welcomed 
and encouraged to anend. For more information, please contact Michelle Horncastle, City of Fredericton, Community Serv­
ices Dept., at 458-8530.

Christian Meditation
The Christian Meditation meetings are held in the Faculty Lounge, Edmund 
Casey Hall, St. Thomas University every Monday at 7:00 PM. During the meet­
ing we listen to a tape by the Benedictine monk John Main (1926-82) for 
about 15 minutes and this is followed by a silent form of prayer for 20 min­
utes. It is a simple way of praying.

Introductory Thlk on ECRANKAR—If you want to know about reincarnation, karma, out-of-body experiences, or Soul 
Travel. If you feel there is more to life than what you see on the surface—then this talk on ECKANKAR will be of interest to 
you. You can learn to find spiritual freedom through the Light and Sound of God. The free introductory presentation on 
ECKANKAR, Religion of the Light and Sound of God, will take place Sun., Jan. 22, at 7:30pm at MacLaggan Hall (Rm 102) at 
UNB. This presentation is sponsored by local students of ECKANKAR Canada (Fredericton). For more information, write: 
ECKANKAR, 118 Case Street, Fredericton, NB, E3B 7E2 or call 458-5307

Worship Services
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday Masses 11:00 
AM & 4:00 PM
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Wed and Thurs. 12:30 PM. Old Arts 
Chapel.
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Central Branch New Brunswick 
Society of Retired Teachers offers 
a scholarship to students who have 
graduated from a high school in 
Districts 17, 15 or Ecole Ste Anne 
and who have been accepted into 
the faculty of Education at UNB. 
Application forms may be obtained 
at the Awards Office. Deadline for 
application—Sept. 15. (Note: 
Deadline for applying for entrance 
into Educ. program at UNB is Jan.

evenings for eight weekly sessions. 
It is free to any full-time or part- 
time student at UNB or STU. Inter­
ested persons should contact Coun­
selling Services at 453-4820 to ar­
range a preliminary interview prior 
to attending the group.

the range of services we offer, at­
tend one of our weekly Career Ori­
entation Sessions in the Alumni 
Memorial Building. Come find out 
about career testing; skill identifi­
cation; career workshops; and the 
Career Library. Please call 453- 
4820 to register.

achieve. Applicant must be enrolled 
in a full time program at an 
accredited institution of post sec­
ondary education. Information 
available—Rm 311, Third Floor, 
Old Arts Building—Undergraduate 
Awards—Registrar’s Office. 
Applications must be received in 
Toronto by Feb. 28,1995.

UNB Undergraduate Scholar­
ships for 1995-96—Apply Now— 
Registrar’s Office, Room 201, 
Counter Area, Second Floor, Old 
Arts Building. One application cov­
ers all undergraduate scholarships 
awarded by UNB. Return applica­
tions directly to Undergraduate 
Awards, Registrar’s Office, Room 
31 IB, Third Floor, Old Arts Build­
ing. The application deadline is 
April 15, 1995. However, for 
processing purposes, applicants are 
requested to apply now.

UNB Faculty of Administration 
and University College of Swan­
sea Exchange Program. UNB and 
the University College of Swansea 
have entered an Exchange Agree­
ment: Pay your fees to UNB and 
attend the University College of 
Swansea for one year! The ex­
change isopen to UNB and UNBSJ 
students in their 2nd and 3rd year 
of study. Further info, is available 
in the International Student Advi­
sor’s Office, room 18, Alumni Me­
morial Building. Telephone: 453- 
4860. The Centre for International 
Marketing at UNB is offering 
scholarships to the UNB student or 
students selected for the 1995-96 
academic year at Swansea. Appli­
cation deadline: 24 Feb. 1995.

University Loans - January 1995 
Interviews for UNB Student Loans 
(Not Canada Student Loans) will be 
conducted at the Financial Aid Of­
fice, Room 109, Alumni Memorial 
Building Wed., Jan. 11, to Wed., 
Feb. 1, 1995. Please call to make 
an appointment - 453-4796. Univer­
sity loans are small, low interest 
loans. This may be the only oppor­
tunity to apply for University loan 
support for the remainder of the 
academic year 1994-95. Therefore 
students who anticipate a definite 
need for loan assistance to complete 
this academic year should apply 
now. Should you require a univer­
sity loan, contact the financial aid 
office before Wed., Feb. 1, 1995. 
Applications will not be accepted 
after Feb. 1,1995. Please note: Stu­
dents are not considered for uni­
versity loans until they have suc­
cessfully completed one term at 
UNB.

Leonard Foundation Financial 
Assistance Program—For stu­
dents in an undergraduate or first 
professional degree. Preference to 
sons and daughters of clergy, teach­
ers, military personnel, graduates of 
Royal Military College, members 
of Engineering Institute of Canada 
and members of Mining and Met­
allurgical Institute of Canada. Ap­
plications available in Undergradu­
ate Awards, Registrar’s Office, 
Room 311, 3rd Floor, Old Arts 
Building. Apply before March 15, 
1995.
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Statistics at Lunchtime—Mon­
days 12:30 -1:30 (starting Jan. 23), 
Tilley Hall, Room 307. Bring your 
own lunch***!! Free Cookies 
!!***(Courtesy of the Applied Sta­
tistics Centre) What is Statistics all 
about?...Find out the easy way—On 
TV!! Five movie series to be 
shown: Jan. 23, 30; Feb. 6, 13,20.

Want to exchange letters with 
Japanese friends? The Interna­
tional Friendship Club is seeking 
people of all nationalities who 
would like to exchange letters (in 
English) with Japanese. In Japan 
there are many people, young and 
old, who wish to correspond with 
overseas friends. For more informa­
tion call the International Student 
Advisor’s Office in the Alumni 
Memorial Building Room 18,453- 
4860.

UNB/Focal-Atlantic is offering a 
Study Abroad Program in 
Merida, Mexico from May 4 to 
May 25, 1995. Three credits 
courses available. The total cost per 
student is $3,000.00. Any interested 
person is welcome to apply. For in­
formation contact Dr. Paponnct- 
Cantat at 453-4975 or 453-4806.

Scholarship—Canadian Students 
with Disabilities. National Access 
Awareness Week—Student Awards 
Program Field: Unrestricted—Un­
dergraduate, Graduate and Diploma 
Programs, Value: Max. $3,500 an­
nually for full-time scholarship. 
Apply: Canadian Awards Program, 
International and Canadian Pro­
grams Division, Association of 
Universities and Colleges of 
Canada, 600 350 Albert Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario, KIR 1B1, Tel: 
(613) 563-1236, Fax: (613) 563- 
9745. Application Deadline: March 
15, 1995

Students planning on applying to 
universities and colleges for Sep­
tember ‘95 should be aware that 
many deadlines are fast approach­
ing, or may have already passed. If 
your are unsure about the program 
that you are interested in, you may 
want to visit the Career Library in 
the Alumni Memorial Building to 
check on application dates. Have 
you ever wondered what services 
the Career Centre offers to stu­
dents? To obtain information about

Anyone who has been 
involved with The Canadian 
Merit Scholarship Foundation,
and would be interested in forming 
a local chapter the Association of 
Canadian Merit Scholars please 
contact Trevor Nichol at 454-2104. 
I was contacted by the national as­
sociation to start a group whose 
main function will be fundraising 
for the foundation.

Assertiveness Training Work­
shop beginning Jan. 24. Learn as­
sertive skills such as making and 
refusing requests, expressing pref­
erences, options, and feelings like 
anger. The workshop is being of­
fered at two times this term and will 
meet on Tues, afternoons and Tues.

MENSA Canada Scholarship— 
Value: $500.00. Conditions: An 
essay - maximum length 500 words 
- is requested. Essay should de­
scribe the specific goals (academic, 
vocational or career) that the Schol­
arship will help the student to
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